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VISTA IRRIGATION DISTRICT TO HOLD PUBLIC HEARING ON REDISTRICTING 
Public input sought on proposed adjustments to division boundaries. 

 
Vista, CA— 
 

Vista Irrigation District board of directors will hold a public hearing on March 2, 2022 at 9:00 AM to discuss 

proposed adjustments to division boundaries as part of the decennial redistricting process. 

Every ten years, agencies with by-district election systems, such as Vista Irrigation District (District), must use 

new federal census data to review and, if needed, redraw electoral division boundaries to reflect how local populations 

have changed.  This process, called redistricting, ensures all electoral divisions comply with both the California and 

federal Voting Rights Acts.  The District must reestablish electoral divisional boundaries, creating divisions that are 

balanced in population and in accordance with local, state, and federal laws that govern the redistricting process.  

Redistricting does not change the District’s service area boundaries. 

Community members are invited to attend the March 2, 2022 public hearing to provide input on the proposed 

boundary division map.  The redistricting process is required to be completed by April 17, 2022. 

For more information regarding the proposed boundary division changes and how to participate in the redistricting 

process, contact Director of Administration, Marlene Kelleher at (760) 597-3100 or visit the district website at 

www.vidwater.org/notice-of-public-hearing.   

Vista Irrigation District is a public agency governed by an elected five-member board.  The district provides water 

service to more than 133,000 people in the city of Vista, and portions of San Marcos, Escondido, Oceanside, and 

unincorporated areas of the county of San Diego. 
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